School Counseling Department Monthly Newsletter – June 2023

Twin Ridge Elementary

1106 Leafy Hollow Circle Mount Airy, MD 21771 T: 240-236-2300



Georgina Engler	School Counselor	Georgina.engler@fps.org
Brittany Esworthy	School Counselor	Brittany.esworthy@fcps.org

School Counseling Department: 240-236-2393

Panda Pride Assemblies and Student of the Month Bingo Games: Thank you for participating in our New York J&P Nights to support this program and purchase student prizes and staff incentives. We plan on continuing these fundraisers again next school year.

Career Week & Career Fair

- Our second <u>TRES Career Week</u> was a HUGE success! Students in all grades learned about a variety of different
 careers through videos created by TRES family and community members. Students also participated in activities
 such as exploring Paws in Jobland (a career website), playing Career Would You Rather? and Career Blooket.
- Our 2nd <u>TRES Career Fair</u> (for grades 3-5) was a blast!! Ten presenters from different careers attended the
 event. Students learned so much about each career, as they participated in activities and discussions. Each
 student attended three different presentations. Presenters brought displays and artifacts from their work.
 Some presenters had visual presentations and discussions, while others had students participating in hands-on
 activities. All of the presentations were well received, and the students expressed gratitude and appreciation to
 every presenter. We are extremely proud of all of our TRES students for showing respect and trustworthiness
 throughout the event! Everyone students, staff and presenters had so much fun! We plan to run the Career
 Fair again next spring.
- A huge thank you to everyone who created videos for Career Week and to all of the presenters at our Career Fair! We couldn't have done this without you!

Have a wonderful summer, Twin Ridge families; and we look forward to seeing you again in the 2023-24 school year!